
 

 
Wibsey Primary School 

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL 
Tel: 01274 678016/775545 

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 
 

Tuesday 12th November 2024 
 

Planetarium Workshop 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As an integral part of Year 5’s work in Science, it is planned to host a space-themed, planetarium workshop 
on Friday 29th November 2024.  
 
The workshop will be hosted by Aurora Planetarium. Aurora Planetarium is an inflatable dome-filled 
experience to showcase the Solar System and Space beyond our small planet in an immersive theatre 
environment, whilst inspiring minds in the process. The workshop will be hosted in school on the date 
above and will commence within normal school hours.  
 
There is a £4.50 charge for the workshop, which includes all materials and resources. This needs to be 
paid via Parent Pay by Friday 22nd November 2024. 
 
With thanks for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Patankar, Mrs Baldwin and Miss Boulton 
 


